COVID-19 Testing
Call Center & Drive-Thru

Opelousas General Health System is now
providing a call center for COVID-19 scheduled
drive-thru testing. Testing will be conducted by

appointment only through our call center to
abide by our social distancing policy. Please
call to determine if you meet criteria for testing.

Only those who have been screened and scheduled
are allowed to come to the screening station.
We ask that you please have your
Government Issued Identification & Insurance
Information with you upon arrival.

Call 1-337-678-4705 for
questions related to COVID-19.
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